
         
COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 
Wednesday 20 March 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/meeting-
dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you!

Check out our current vacant positions here: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions 

South Gippsland Shire Council News

NETWORK OUTAGE REVIEW PANEL 
 
The Network Outage Review panel will be at the 
Baromi Centre, 38 Couper Street, Mirboo North on: 
• Saturday 23 March and  
• Sunday 24 March from  
 
Time: 10.00am to 3.00pm 
Panel presentations will be held at 11.00am and 
1.00pm each day. 

The panel welcomes the community and 
businesses to engage on the impacts of the 
power outage following the 13 February 2024 
storm event. Refreshments will be provided. 

If you have any questions, please email: 
networkoutagereview@deeca.vic.gov.au

REQUEST FOR TENDER

Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:

RFT/393 – Great Southern Rail Trail; 
Manufacture, Supply and Installation of 
Signage between Nyora & Yarram

Tender closes 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 16 
April 2024.

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Community Grants Closing Soon
 
Round two of South Gippsland Shire Council’s 
Community Grants program is closing soon.  
 
Community grants provide financial support 
for community, volunteer and not for profit 
organisations in South Gippsland.  
 
Council has contributed funding to many 
projects over the years that have not only 
helped our not-for-profit organisations but have 
also benefited our wider community.  
 
If you’re wondering, “what could my group 
use a community grant for?” There are many 
possibilities. Community grants can be used 
to deliver projects, festivals and events, to 
purchase equipment or to undertake planning 
and development reports.

Recently, the Mirboo North United Football Club 
received funding that they put towards portable 
goals, the Meeniyan Progress Association is 
using their successful grant application to 
create murals throughout the town and the  
Poowong Community Consultative Committee  
are using their funding to celebrate the town’s 
150th Anniversary with an array of activities 
 
Volunteers and community groups are the 
backbone of our region and Community Grants 
are here to provide support. 

Applications close midnight Sunday 31 March.

For more information, please read the grant 
guidelines and apply by visiting:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ grants

Now is the time to renew you pet’s registration!

Keep your four-legged friends safe and secure by 
registering them with South Gippsland Shire Council. 

Owning a cat or dog in South Gippsland requires 
registration to ensure they can be returned to you if 
they become lost, plus your fees go towards important 
services within the Shire such as animal control 
and community education about responsible pet 
ownership. 

Renewal registration must be paid by 10 April each 
year. New dog and cat registrations can be made 
anytime throughout the year. 

For more information, please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/register-your-pet

Animal Registrations 


